
Cedar Mountain Student Community Service 

When I think about “Cedar Mountain Pride,” I always look at the many ways our students are 
involved in community service.  I would like to comment on a few of these projects.  The first 
was Socktober, an event organized by the Cedar Mountain Blue Crue to raise awareness of 
homelessness.  Throughout the month of October, students were asked to bring new socks to 
school.  They partnered with community education's Piyo class to gather the socks for Redwood 
County Human Services to be used for those in need.   The Socktober sock drive collected over 
400 pairs of socks. 
 
Another community service project was the Cedar Mountain Blood Drive.  This was held on 
November 21st.  In addition to our students organizing and running this event, 24 Cedar 
Mountain students were blood donors that day.  Thank you to everyone who donated. 
 
Cedar Mountain has done the Adopt An Angel program for many years.  The goal this year was 
to have students and staff adopt 100 angels. The program is simple - middle/high school students 
and staff may pick an angel for a boy or girl ages 1-13 years old, purchase a gift for them, wrap 
it, tape the angel to the gift, and return it to school.  I am proud to say all 100 angels were 
adopted. 

Our Yellow Ribbon group sponsored a food drive, which ended December 3.  Students collected 
non-perishable food items that will benefit “We Care,” which is located in Morgan and serves 
families in the surrounding communities. 
 
The elementary student council, call Blue Crue Tue, also sponsored the food drive at the 
elementary school.  Their food drive also ended December 3 and was donated to “We Care.” 
 
This coming Saturday, December 8, from 9:00-11:00, the Cedar Mountain National Honor 
Society is sponsored Santa Day in the high school cafeteria.  Students were able to visit Santa 
and students in grade 3 and younger received a gift from Santa.   
 
I am proud of our students and their contributions to our communities.  We have great students 
who are doing great things at Cedar Mountain. 
   

High School Concert is December 6 
 
The Cedar Mountain Middle School/High School Christmas Concert is scheduled for Thursday, 
December 6 at the Cedar Mountain High School in Morgan.  The concert is scheduled to start at 
7:00 P.M.       
 

Cedar Mountain Preschool and Elementary 
Concert Set on December 10 

 
The Cedar Mountain Elementary grades preK-5 will be having their Christmas program on 
Monday, December 10 starting at 7:00 P.M. at the Cedar Mountain School in Franklin.  Please 
mark this date on your calendar.     
 


